
CITY OF BOISE 
 
 

INTER-DEPARTMENT 
CORRESPONDENCE 

 
Date:  February 9, 2012 

 
To:  Planning and Development Services 
 
From:  Mike Sheppard, Civil Engineer  
  Public Works 
 
Subject: DRH12-00033; 620 S 9th  Street; Sewer Comments 
 
 
CUSS1 Connection to central sewer is required.  Sanitary sewers are available onsite. 

Contact Boise City Public Works Sewer Engineering, prior to developing final 
improvement drawings. 

 
 
If you have any further questions please contact Mike Sheppard at 384-3920. 


